
MUSIC PROVISON IN SCHOOL FOR PUPIL PREMIUM PUPILS 

We are delighted that 17 of our Year 5 and 15 of our Year 6 pupils have continued with the guitar 

provision under the direction Richard Kirton. Of these extremely capable young people four of the 

Year 5 pupils qualify for the Pupil Premium Grant and four of the Year 6 pupils qualify for the Pupil 

Premium Grant. 

They are all exceptionally talented and we very proud of their success. 

There are currently 57 pupils in our Year 4 cohort, all of whom play the guitar each week, under the 

direction of Chris Hull and the Year 4 teachers. Of the whole cohort 15 pupils are eligible for the 

Pupil Premium Grant and we hope that they continue with their guitar playing next year. 


